‘ September 6, 1995

Mr. T. Joyce, Site Vice President
Dresden Station

Commonwealth Edison Company

6500 North Dresden Road

e Morris, IL 60450 -

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC-INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-237,/95008:
50-249/95008)

Dear Mr. Joyce:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated August 11, 1995, in
response to our letter dated July 12, 1995, transmitting a Notice of Violation
associated with Inspection Report No. 50-237/95008; 50-249/95008. We have
reviewed your corrective actions and have no further questions at this time.
These corrective actions will be examined during future inspections.

@

Sincerely,

Original Signed by P. L. Hiland

Patrick L. Hiland, Chief
Reactor Projects Section 1B

Docket No. 50-237
Docket No. 50-249

cc w/encl: J. C. Brons, Vice President,
Nuclear Support
J. S. Perry, Vice President, BWR Operations
T. Nauman, Station Manager Unit 1
M. Heffley, Station Manager Units 2 and 3
P. Holland, Regulatory Assurance »
Supervisor
D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory
Services Manager
Richard Hubbard
Nathan Schloss, Economist
Office of the Attorney General
State Liaison Officer

‘ Chairman, I1linois Commerce Commission
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